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LED Injury

Dear Steven Beldock,

One of our members has suffered hundreds of epileptic
seizures due to the installation of LED streetlights in her
village. The Soft Lights Foundation has significant

knowledge of how LED light beams are toxic, hazardous,

and discriminatory. We are searching for a law firm that
will hold the village and Mational Grid accountable.

Please let me know if your firm is interested.
Thank you.
Mark Baker

President
5oft Lights Foundation

January 16, 2022

Via LinkedIn



